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PUBLIC MEETING

The Library Trustees, the Plaistow
Energy Committee and the Board of
Selectmen will meet on Wednesday,
August 23, 2017 at 10:00am at
Plaistow Public Library. Lighting and
cost savings will be discussed.

The Town of Plaistow complies with the Americans with Disabilities Act regulations.
Please call (603) 382-5200 between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m.
if you have questions about accessibility in attending this meeting




